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Rep. Moses Votes to Protect the Wisconsin Consumer 

Madison – Rep. Clint Moses (R-Menomonie) voted in favor of legislation prohibiting state and 

local governments in Wisconsin from banning the sales or use of products based on their energy 

source. 

The state of California has banned the sale of new vehicles with gas-powered engines by 2035, 

with other states already making the same commitment. Minnesota has proposed banning gas 

stoves and lawn mowers. Local governments across the country have also introduced bans on 

gas-powered devices.  

AB 141 prohibits state and local governments from restricting the sale or use of an item based on 

its source of energy.  

AB 142 prohibits state agencies and local governments from banning the use or sale of motor 

vehicles based on their energy source. This measure isn’t limited to only gas, it includes electric 

vehicles as well.  

“Whether you choose gas or electric is a consumer choice, not one that should be mandated by 

the government,” said Rep. Moses. “We need to preserve the free market, ensure consumer 

access to reliable products and protect consumers and manufacturers from government 

bureaucrats.” 

The bills now head to the state Senate for consideration.  

### 

The 29th Assembly District includes majority of Dunn and portions of St. Croix and Polk Counties 

including the communities of Baldwin, Boyceville, Clear Lake, Colfax, Elk Mound, Glenwood City, 

Menomonie, and Woodville. 

 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2023/proposals/ab141
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2023/proposals/ab142

